
‘Tis the Season for Helping Others  

 

East Greenwich Township Schools  

 

 

January 3rd-31st  

Please help us ring in the new year by donating 

used books in good condition.  Our donations will 

support the students of Rush Academy in  

Tamaqua, Pennsylvania.   

 



 

December 22, 2016 

 

Dear East Greenwich Families,  
 

'Tis the season for giving back and promoting kindness through helping 
others.   Many of you may remember Mrs. More, she was an instructional aide 
in our district for many years.  This summer, Mrs. More moved to the Poconos, 
and the school where she currently works, Rush Academy, does not have a 
library. We are very fortunate here in East Greenwich to have two  beautiful 
libraries with a variety of books and other resources that are available to our 
students and teachers. To start the new year, we have the opportunity to 
help students in grades K-5 at Rush Academy in Tamaqua, Pennsylvania, 
build a school library through collecting used books in good condition.  
 

During winter break, please search through your home library to see if you 
have any books that you would like to donate to the students of Rush 
Academy.  In addition to books, we will also be collecting puzzles and board 
games so the children have a few activities for indoor recess.  Beginning 
January 3rd, there will be donation boxes in the front atrium of both Jeffrey 
Clark & Samuel Mickle Schools.  Please place any books, puzzles, and board 
games that you would like to donate in the boxes.  We will be collecting 
through January 31st.  Thank you so much for your generosity in helping us 
create a better reading program and library for the students at Rush 
Academy.  We appreciate your efforts to assist us in making a difference!  
 

With gratitude,  
 

The Lunch Bunch  


